verizon

April 23, 2024

RE: Proposed Cellco Partnership dfb/a Verizon Wireless telecommunications tower facility on 911 TBD
49 Farmers Dr, Silver City, NC 27344 (Site Name: BEAR_MAPLE).

Dear Planning & Neighborhood Development,
I am the Verizon RF engineer responsible for this site.

I am writing this letter to support Verizon's Zoning application for a wireless telecommunications tower
facility proposed at 911 TED 45 Farmers Dr, Silver City, NC 27344. The proposed centerline would be
280 feet. The proposed site would provide reliable coverage and capacity in the immediate area near
the Siler City Glendon Rd / Bonlee Rd., which cannot be achieved by the nearby VZ sites.

Thank you for being so considerate,

Mikunjkumar Patel [(Nik)

RF Engineer - Raleigh/Greensboro
Verizon Wireless

2921 Research Drive

Charlotte, NC 23262

M 704-575-0261
nikunjkumar.patel@verizonwireless.com




